
CONGREGATION BETH AARON ANNOUNCEMENTS
Parshat Naso                                      June 14-15, 2019                                    12 Sivan 5779

On Shabbat,
the shul elevator will operate 
in Shabbat mode as follows: 

Friday:
6:55-8:30 p.m.

Shabbat:
7:15 a.m.-12:15 p.m.

1:30-2:30 p.m., 6:00-9:10 p.m.

Is the Eruv Up?  Call the Eruv Hotline 
before Shabbat: 201-530-0222

Shop Amazon 
& Support Beth Aaron 

Go to 
www.bethaaron.org/amazon 

and click on the Amazon link to start 
your online shopping. 

Contact Beth Aaron at 
office@bethaaron.org

CONDOLENCES TO
 

● Esther Chaitovsky, on the passing of her beloved father, Rabbi Samuel Bramson. Shiva will be  
   observed in Teaneck on Sunday, June 16, from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., at her home, 43 Cranford  
   Place. No minyanim will be held. Shiva will be continued through Tuesday morning, June 18, at the  
   Bramson home, 718 Hillsboro Drive, Silver Spring, MD. Esther can be contacted at 201-981-1262

SHABBAT TIMES

Friday, June 14
Plag Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 6:40 p.m.
Earliest Candles: 6:55 p.m.
Early Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat: 7:00 p.m.
Latest Candles: 8:11 p.m. 
Zman Mincha/Kabbalat Shabbat:  
   8:15 p.m.
 
Shabbat, June 15
Shacharit: 7:15 a.m., in the Beit Midrash
Shacharit: 7:30 a.m., in the Social Hall
Nach shiur: 8:20 a.m. 
Shacharit: 8:45 a.m., in the Main Shul 
Sof Zman Kriat Shema: 9:10 a.m.
Youth Minyan: 9:15 a.m.
Early Mincha: 1:45 p.m.
Women’s Learning: 6:25 p.m., on the     
   lower level of the shul, Megillat Esther  
   chapter 7, led by Rivka Herzfeld and  
   Mollie Fisch
Daf Yomi: 6:25 p.m.
Meir Hirsch’s shiur: 6:35 p.m.
5th/6th Grade Boys’ Mishna Group:  
   7:05 p.m., in the Book Room
Mincha: 7:35 p.m., followed by the Siyum  
   Mishnayot Seudah Shlishit
Maariv: 9:11 p.m.
Havdalah: 9:20 p.m. 

Friday, June 21: 
Earliest Candles: 6:57 p.m.
Latest Candles: 8:13 p.m.

This week’s announcements are sponsored by 
Helen C. Deutsch and J. Joshua Deutsch, 

in honor of the marriage of their daughter Esther Augusta to Tom Elia.

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF JUNE 16
Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri

16 17 18 19 20 21

Earliest Tallit 4:24 4:24 4:24 4:24 4:25 4:25

Shacharit 6:30 MS
7:15 MS
8:00 MS
8:45 MS

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

5:40 SH
6:20 BM
7:10 BM
8:00 BM

5:55 SH
6:30 BM
7:15 BM
8:00 BM

Mincha 1:45 BM

Mincha/
Maariv

8:15 MS 8:15 BM 8:15 BM 8:15 BM 8:15 BM 6:45 BM
7:00 MS
8:15 SH

Maariv 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM 9:30 BM

KEY: MS = Main Shul  BM = Beit Midrash  SH = Social Hall 
MAZAL TOV TO
 

● Helen C. Deutsch and J. Joshua Deutsch, on the recent marriage of their daughter Esther Augusta, in  
   Herzliya Pituach, to Tom Elia.  Mazal Tov also to Esther’s sister, Sophia Miriam; Tom’s parents, Zohara 
   Janet (and the late Shlomo) Elia of Holon; Tom’s sister-in-law and brother, Drs. Anna & Yehonatan Elia  
   of Jerusalem; and Tom’s sister, Neta-li Elia of Holon.
● Ellen & George Friedman, on the Bar Mitzvah of their grandson Alex Goro. Mazal Tov also to Alex’s  
   parents, Leyna & Jarred Goro of Teaneck; to Alex’s grandparents, Lois & Burton Usdan of Oceanside,  
   NY; and to great-grandmother Bernice Greenberg.
● Bernice Greenberg, who celebrated her 95th birthday on Shavuot. 
● Moshe Schaffer, on his aufruf and upcoming marriage to Aliza Hiller of Fair Lawn. Mazal Tov also to  
   Moshe’s father, Steve Schaffer; to Moshe’s mother, Judy Elias; and to Aliza’s parents, Janice & Oren  
   Hiller.

MEN’S CLUB KIDDUSH

There will not be a Kiddush following the 8:45 a.m. minyan this Shabbat, June 15, because of a rental.

The annual Graduation Kiddush honoring the class of 2019 will take place next Shabbat, June 22 
(Parshat Beha’alotcha). Celebrate your graduate -- from birth to doctoral level (and everything in 
between) -- with a $72 donation (per graduate). The deadline to have your graduate listed on the 
poster displayed in the lobby is this Tuesday, June 18.  Non-graduation-related sponsorships are also 
welcome for the June 22 Kiddush. To become a sponsor, go to www.bethaaron.org/event/grad19.  
For more information, contact Ari Gononsky, kiddush@bethaaron.org.

If you are celebrating a simcha, commemorating a yahrtzeit, or simply want to say “thank you,” 
consider sponsoring an upcoming Kiddush following either the Hashkama Minyan or the Main Minyan. 
To become a sponsor, please go to www.bethaaron.org/kiddush. For questions, please contact Ari 
Gononsky at kiddush@bethaaron.org.

This week’s announcements are sponsored by Lamdeinu.
For information on their schedule of classes, see page 4 and

go to lamdeinu.org.  Study in depth; be inspired!

https://www.bethaaron.org/event/grad19
mailto:kiddush%40bethaaron.org?subject=


SHUL ANNOUNCEMENTS

Congregation Beth Aaron’s annual Siyum Mishnayot will take 
place at a seudah shlishit this Shabbat, June 15, Parshat Naso. All 
learning should be completed by that date. Once again, all learning 
is being generously sponsored by Dr. Barry Weissman, in memory 
of his beloved parents, Pearl & Morris Weissman. Thank you to the 
Deutsch, Goldberg, Hager, Leifer, Lauber/Reinstein, Rosenbaum, 
Salomon, Singer, Schaffer, Wechter, and Wolpoe families for 
their additional sponsorships of the siyum.  A poster listing the 
sponsorships will be placed in the lobby. For more information, 
please contact Alden Leifer, 201-907-0309,  
aldenleifer@gmail.com.

The Shivti program is on hiatus this week and will resume next 
Sunday, June 23.

Next Shabbat, June 21-22, Rabbi Yehoshua Landau of Yeshivat 
Reishit Yerushalayim and Tiferet Seminary in Beit Shemesh will be 
the Scholar-in-Residence. On Friday evening, June 21, at 9:00 p.m., 
young women from grades 11 through college are invited to a special 
Oneg Shabbat with Rabbi Landau at the Rothwachs home, 288 
Schley Place. On Shabbat, June 22, at 7:05 p.m., Rabbi Landau will 
address the entire community on the topic of “אשרינו מה טוב חלקנו: 
Unwrapping Our Most Special Gift,” and, following the 8:05 p.m. 
Mincha, he will speak on “Beyond 613: In Search of a Meaningful 
Relationship with Hashem.” To become a sponsor, please go to 
www.bethaaron.org/event/SIR-Landau.

On Shabbat, June 22, at 4:30 p.m., there will be a Young Members 
Seudah Shlishit at the Hoenig home, 166 Carlton Terrace. Sign up to 
bring a dish at tinyurl.com/ymseudahshlishit.

On Shabbat, June 22, at 5:15 p.m., the Sisterhood Book Club will 
discuss The Lost Letter, by Jillian Cantor. For more information, 
contact Diane Fogel, difogel2@aol.com.

If you have a name to be added to the Mi-Shebeirakh list, please 
send the person’s Hebrew name and mother’s name to  
cholim@bethaaron.org. Also needed is the name of person 
requesting the Mi-Shebeirakh, the relationship between the 
requestor and the person in need, and the minyan in which the 
requestor davens. 

Condolence cards are available from the office for $8 each or  
$50 for 10. Contact Judi at the office, office@bethaaron.org,  
201-836-6210, to order condolence cards. 

Sisterhood can arrange for bags of candy for smachot at a cost of $1
per bag. Two weeks’ notice is appreciated. To order the bags, please
contact Lisa Breen, 201-966-8958.

PAYING BALANCES BY THE END OF THE FISCAL YEAR
Beth Aaron’s fiscal year ends on June 30. Please consider 
supporting Congregation Beth Aaron by fulfilling your outstanding 
pledges and charges before June 30. Payment can be made 
online at www.bethaaron.org or by sending a check to the shul. 
For questions about outstanding balances, or if you wish to pay 
online and have forgotten your password, contact the shul office, 
office@bethaaron.org, 201-836-6210. If you require consideration 
in meeting your outstanding obligations, please email  
fac@bethaaron.org. Thank you for your prompt payment of your 
outstanding obligations and for your support of Congregation 
Beth Aaron. 

PayPal Giving Fund
You can pay any outstanding charges through the PayPal Giving 
Fund, without paying an online fee.  The PayPal Giving Fund is a 
non-profit to which people can make donations, and, in turn, the 
Fund supports programs like ours. When you make a donation 
through our link, Beth Aaron will receive 100% of your donation, 
with no credit card expense for either party.  The Fund can be 
used for one-time donations and payments only.  Donations made 
through the Fund will be posted to members’ accounts the month 
after they are given, as PayPal will transfer the money to us once 
a month (in the month after the donation is made).
 
If you are making a donation through the PayPal Giving Fund, 
please DO NOT check the box that the gift is being made 
anonymously.  We need to be able to credit your account.  
Visit bethaaron.org/givingfund for more details or to pay shul 
obligations using this method.

WEEKLY SHIURIM AT CONGREGATION BETH AARON

• Daf Yomi: For Daf Yomi shiurim and resources in Teaneck, go to 
   www.teaneckshuls.org/daf/. 
• Daf Yomi shiur: Monday-Thursday evenings, at 9:45 p.m.
• Daf ha-Shavua: Tuesdays and Thursdays at 8:55 p.m.  Sunday  
   morning chazara shiur at 7:55 a.m. on the previous week’s  
   daf. Shiurim will be given by Rabbi Larry Rothwachs, Rabbi Yair  
   Hindin, and David Schnaidman.
• Tanya shiur by Rabbi Moshe Rosenberg: Tuesdays at 9:00 p.m. 
• Rabbi Rothwachs’ Sanhedrin shiur: Wednesdays, at 8:30 p.m.   
• Morning Mishna Chabura: Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 7:00 a.m.; 
   Monday, Thursday: 6:55 a.m.

shul administrator position 
The position of Shul Administrator will become vacant in mid-July 
as Judi prepares for aliyah. The position requires a person with 
excellent computer skills, strong people skills, ability to multitask, 
being a quick learner, and prior experience in a shul/office  
administrator role, as well as being organized and self-motivated. 
Familiarity with ShulCloud and desktop publishing programs 
is a plus. For more information, please contact Steven Hoenig, 
hoenig67@gmail.com.

REFLECTOR BELTS
Safety reflector belts safeguard you when walking to and from 
shul and any other night activity. Comfortable and lightweight,
they are adjustable for men, women, and children. The belts are
available at no cost to members, but a donation to offset costs is
appreciated. If you would like one, please stop by the shul office
or contact Judi, office@bethaaron.org, 201-836-6210.

PARNAS HAYOM

Dedicate a day of learning at Beth Aaron on the occasion of a 
yahrtzeit, in the zechut of a refuah shelaima, or in honor of a 
simcha, a birthday or any other occasion. Each week’s dedications 
are prominently displayed in the shul lobby and sent out to the 
membership via email. For more information, or to sign up, please 
go to www.bethaaron.org/parnashayom. 

This week’s Parnas Hayom sponsor is:
● Wednesday, 16 Sivan: Congregation Beth Aaron, commemorating  
   the yahrtzeits of Eyal Yifrach, Gilad Shaar, and Naftali Frenkel, the  
   three murdered Israeli teenagers. 
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COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

This Shabbat, June 15, at Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 West 
Englewood Avenue, there will be a Scholar-in-Residence program 
sponsored by the shul and the OU’s Seif Jewish Learning Initiative on 
Campus.  At both the 8:30 a.m. and the 9:00 a.m. Shacharit, Rabbi 
Noam Friedman will offer a drasha, “The Nature of the Nazir’s Vow.”  
At the 9:00 a.m. Teen Minyan, Shiffy Friedman will offer a D’var 
Torah, “The Nature of the Nazir’s Vow.”  At 6:40 p.m., they will offer 
a joint shiur and discussion on “Godly Enlightenment or Spiritual 
Wasteland? Judaism and the College Campus in 2019.”  

This Shabbat, June 15, at 4:00 p.m., at Congregation Shaarei Orah, 
1425 Essex Road, Dr. Oshra Cohen will speak at a women’s reception 
on “The Pursuit of Happiness – Torah Thoughts on the Pathway to 
Happiness for Us and Our Families.” For reservations, go to https://
www.sephardicteaneck.org/form/Shorashai_Shabbat.

This Shabbat, June 15, at 7:05 p.m., at Congregation Keter Torah, 
600 Roemer Avenue, Eitan Kastner will discuss “Judaism between 
Rome and Persia: The Rise of Rabbinic Judaism in the World of Late 
Antiquity.”

This Sunday, June 16, at 8:00 a.m., at Congregation Keter Torah, 600 
Roemer Avenue, the monthly Sunday Kavana Shacharit Minyan will 
take place.  Davening is expected to last about one hour.

This Sunday, June 16, at 9:00 a.m., at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 
641 West Englewood Avenue, Rabbi Yosef Elefant, Maggid Shiur 
at Yeshivat Mir in Yerushalayim, will discuss “Staying Connected to 
Torah in a Distracted World.”

This Sunday, June 16, at 9:00 a.m., (following a Sephardic minyan 
and breakfast) at Congregation Shaarei Orah, 1425 Essex Road, there 
will be a Tzitzit for Tzahal program (“The Great Tzitzit Make”) for 
parents and children of all ages. The cost is $18 per tzitzit, which 
covers the cost of a donated tzitzit. The finished products will be 
delivered to an army base in Israel in the summer. Donuts and coffee 
will be served. To register, go to https://www.sephardicteaneck.org/

BETH AARON YOUTH and JUNIOR HIGH

The Beth Aaron Youth Department is looking for substitute group 
leaders in grades 6-12. If you would like to work in groups, please 
contact youth@bethaaron.org.

The 5th and 6th grade Boys’ Mishna Group will meet this Shabbat, 
June 15, at 7:05 p.m., in the Book Room.  The group is learning 
Masechet Pesachim with Rabbi Rothwachs and meets weekly on 
Shabbat afternoons, 30 minutes before Mincha.

Please note that groups for Pre-K to 2nd grade begin Shabbat 
mornings at 9:30 a.m. and continue until the end of the davening in 
the Main Minyan. There is an early drop-off at 9:00 a.m. 

For those in grades 3 to 5, davening begins at 9:30 a.m., followed at 
10:10 a.m. by parsha, kiddush, snack, and games.

Those interested in taking part in “Banim Mitpalelim,” enabling 
broader participation of boys between the ages of 7-12 in leading 
the conclusion of davening on Shabbat mornings, may sign up using 
the online form or by contacting Mark Staum, Menachem Kravetz or 
Jason David, directly.

For more information about youth programs, contact Youth Directors 
Erica and Jason David, 732-618-9473, youth@bethaaron.org.

form/Tzitzit. For more information, please contact 201-833-0800 or 
office@sephardicteaneck.org.

This Sunday, June 16, at 9:30 a.m., at Winton White Stadium, 50 
Durie Avenue, Englewood, Ben Porat Yosef will hold its Annual 
Scholarship Walkathon. In addition to the Walkathon, there will be 
family exercises, races, food, and activity booths. To take part, please 
go to http://bit.ly/2QfNtrZ.

This Sunday, June 16, at 7:00 p.m., at Congregation Keter Torah, 600 
Roemer Avenue, Dr. Aliza Bloch, the newly-elected Mayor of Beit 
Shemesh, will speak.  She will be joined by Beit Shemesh Councilman 
Zvi Wolicki, and both will be available to answer questions about 
living in Israel and fulfilling the dream of aliyah.

This Tuesday, June 18, from 1:30 to 7:30 p.m., in Marion Hall at 
Holy Name Medical Center, 718 Teaneck Road, there will be a 
Blood Drive.  Kosher sandwiches will be available for donors. Bring 
ID and make sure to eat and hydrate before donating. Walk-ins 
are welcome, but appointments are encouraged. To make an 
appointment, visit HolyName.org/BloodDrive.

This Tuesday, June 18, at 7:30 p.m., at Ben Porat Yosef, East 243 
Frisch Court, Paramus, Refa’enu will hold its peer-led mood disorder 
support groups for those with a disorder (depression, bipolar), 
as well as for their loved ones. Groups meet on the first and third 
Tuesdays of every month, with no reservations required. For more 
information go to www.refaenu.org or contact dena@refaenu.org.

This Wednesday, June 19, at 8:30 p.m., at the Taubes home, 1477 
Jefferson Street, there will be a parlor meeting in support of the 
Mendel Balk Yachad Center, an after-school/after-work activity 
program for children and young adults with special needs.  Rabbi Dr. 
Jacob J. Schacter will be the guest speaker. For more information, 
please go to yachad.org/newjersey/yachadcenter.

This Thursday, June 20, at 9:00 a.m., at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun,
641 West Englewood Avenue, TORA (Teaneck Orthodox Retiree
Association) will leave for a hike, led by Daniel Chazin, to Garret
Mountain Reservation in Passaic County. The easy-moderate hike
should take about 2-3 hours. For more details, go to
www.nynjtc.org/hike/yellow-loop-garret-mountain-reservation.
Those attending should bring water and a snack or lunch. Please
wear sneakers or hiking shoes. Reservations are not required. For
more information, contact mkarlin@aol.com or dchazin@aol.com.

On Sunday, July 21, and Monday, July 22, at Congregation Keter 
Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, the Teaneck Children’s Clothing Gemach 
will accept children’s clothing, shoes, and coats. Adult shoes and 
coats will also be accepted.  Sale dates will be posted in July.

Through Birthday Ma’aser, every child now has an opportunity 
to participate in the mitzvah of giving tzedakah to those who are 
in need.  When a child has a birthday party, he or she can now 
donate one or two of their presents to be given to a child who is 
less fortunate.  Presents can be left in a bag on the Schwartz’s front 
porch, 173 Edgemont Place.  Please leave the child’s name with the 
present so that each participant can be acknowledged. For more 
information, contact 201-923-9008.

Every other Wednesday, at 8:00 p.m., a free Family Support Group 
for loved ones of those suffering from addiction and substance 
abuse meets. The group is free of charge and is facilitated by 
clinicians specializing in addiction. For information about vaping, 
marijuana, opioids, resources for treatment and education, and 
other topics, visit www.Time2TalkAddiction.org.  For location details 
and more information, please email time2TalkAddiction@gmail.com. 
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Lawrence L. Shafier, CLU®, ChFC® 
Insurance  Employee Benefit Funding 

 Estate Conservation Strategies

1270 Avenue of the Americas #1000
New York, NY 10020
Tel.: 212-817-3878
Fax: 212-262-0291

lawrence.shafier@prudential.com

(advertisement)

LAMDEINU: Study in depth. Be inspired. 
For class details or to register, go to lamdeinu.org. 

Rachel Friedman, Dean      
Lamdeinu at Congregation Beth Aaron

(advertisement)

Parshanut HaMikra: 
Sefer Bereishit 

Parashah & Haftarah Pointers
Halakhot of the Ketubah

Reimagining Vaykra

Jerusalem and Eden
Three Obscure Prophets
Villians of Sefer Bereishit

Keynotes on Kinnot
 

CONGREGATION BETH AARON
950 Queen Anne Road     Teaneck, NJ 07666

Phone: 201-836-6210
www.bethaaron.org            office@bethaaron.org

Laurence Rothwachs, Rabbi                                                          Josh Klavan, President 

COMMUNITY LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES  

The Beit Midrash of Teaneck (BMT), located at Heichal HaTorah, 
70 Sterling Place, provides an interactive Talmud Torah learning 
experience for men who are retired or have flexible schedules on 
Monday and Wednesday mornings between 9:15 a.m. and 12:45 
p.m.  This week, seder begins at 9:15 a.m. At 10:00 a.m., there 
will be a shiur on Gemara Brachot, given by Rabbi Ronen Dvash 
of Heichal HaTorah on Monday and by Rabbi Daniel Fridman of 
the Jewish Center of Teaneck on Wednesday; at 11:00 a.m., Rabbi 
Benjamin Yudin of Congregation Shomrei Torah will give a shiur 
on the topic of Birkat ha-Torah; at Noon, Rabbi Hayyim Angel of 
Yeshiva University will give a shiur on Sefer Yirmiyahu.  Source 
sheets are provided and can be obtained in advance by contacting 
BMTeaneck@gmail.com. 

Congregation Keter Torah, 600 Roemer Avenue, presents Torah in 
the AM on Tuesdays and Thursdays: 9:05 a.m. -- Chavura studying 
Sefer Bamidbar; 9:45 a.m. -- 7th Perek of Masechet Shabbos, with 
Rabbi Menachem Meier; Thursdays: 10:45 a.m. -- Halakha and 
thought in Rambam’s Mishneh Torah, with Rabbi Menachem Meier. 

On Tuesdays, at 8:30 p.m., at Congregation Bnai Yeshurun, 641
West Englewood Avenue, Rav Meir Goldwicht offers a Parshat ha-
Shavua shiur in Hebrew.

Were you koveah time to learn today?  Learn what you want, at 
the pace you want, when you want!  Join for free at Koveah.org, a 
project of Yeshiva University Center for the Jewish Future.

The Daf ha-Shavua program (dafaweek.org) is learning Masechet 
Moed Katan.  Please note that Daf ha-Shavua shiurim are held at 
Beth Aaron each Tuesday and Thursday evenings at 8:55 p.m., with a 
chazarah on Sunday from 7:55 to 8:45 a.m. Please go to
www.dafaweek.org for many helpful resources, study materials, 
and useful links. You also can hear shiurim at OUTorah or join a 
WhatsApp group. 

The Amud Yomi shiur meets weeknights at 9:30 p.m. at 
Congregation Rinat Yisrael, 389 West Englewood Avenue. For more 
information, please contact Mordechai Ungar, 201-741-3920,  
m_ungar@yahoo.com. 

A year-round collection of toiletries, including full-size shampoo, 
conditioner, body wash and bar soap, is distributed on a regular basis 
to community members in need. Please drop off items in the purple  
box at the right side door of the Stone residence, 578 Grenville 
Avenue.  For more information, contact Gila, gr5thkid@msn.com.

Cub Scout Pack 613, located at the Jewish Center of Teaneck, 
70 Sterling Place, invites boys K-4th grade to their exciting, fun 
programs.  There are trips, outdoor activities, and wholesome 
activities that support the middot and derech eretz held dear in 
this community.  For more information, contact Cubmaster Uri 
Gutfreund, 201-286-3323, pack613info@gmail.com or check out  
Facebook, www.facebook.com/shomershabossPack613.

Boy Scout Troop 226 welcomes boys who have completed the 5th 
grade. The troop meets during the school year on Monday nights, 
from 7:30 to 9:00 p.m., at the Jewish Center of Teaneck, 70 Sterling 
Place. Utilizing outdoor activities such as hiking, camping, canoeing, 
etc., this Shomer Shabbat troop strives to provide youth training in 
character development, citizenship, and mental and personal fitness. 
For more information, please contact Scoutmaster Daniel Chazin, 
201-835-5338, dchazin@aol.com.

Down the Aisle, the Chosson and Kallah Gemach, accepts new or 
unopened gifts, including Judaica, household items, giftware, linens, 
and engagement and wedding gifts. Teaneck drop-offs are accepted 
by Carrie Cooper, 1060 Windsor Road (candscooper@gmail.com, 
201-801-9028), and Bergenfield drop-offs by Meredith Yager, 65 Lee 
Place (meredithyager@gmail.com, 201-321-4301).

LOST AND FOUND

• FOUND: Assorted reading glasses.  They are in a box in the lobby  
   on the table near the TV screen.
• FOUND: Watch with gold and silver band.
• FOUND: Watch with silver band.

For more information, contact the office, office@bethaaron.org. 
Please note that no personal seforim/siddurim/personal belongings 
should be left in open areas at the shul. Lockers are available to 
securely store personal belongings.

TIRED OF CARRYING ITEMS TO SHUL? RENT A LOCKER!  
Are you tired or carrying a sweater, a poncho, comfortable shoes 
to shul? Rent a locker! The rental fee is $100 per fiscal year (July 1 
to June 30) and can be pro-rated. To rent a locker, contact the shul 
office, office@bethaaron.org. Please contact Isaac Hagler, 
isaachagler@gmail.com, with any further questions.
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